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MEMORANDUM 20-A087 

DATE:  August 20, 2020 
 
TO:  Greg Harrison, City Manager 
   
FROM: Mark Beaudreau, Recreation Programs Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Agenda Item – Memorandum of Understanding with the City of 

Lighthouse Point for the use of Charlotte J. Burrie Community Center 
 
Please place the attached resolution on the September 8, City Commission Agenda.  
The Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is with the City of Lighthouse Point for 
the use of the Charlotte J. Burrie Community Center in the event of a required 
evacuation due to a hurricane or Act of God.  The City of Lighthouse Point may use the 
facility to shelter its first responders and city officials as well as equipment and 
vehicles, in the event of an evacuation of the City of Lighthouse Point. The City of 
Lighthouse Point agrees to pay the City of Pompano Beach as compensation for this 
MOU the sum of one dollar ($1.00) per annum and compensate the City the full value 
for replacement or repair of any damage or excessive wear and tear it may cause to the 
facility by and through its use of same pursuant to this MOU. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the agreement please contact me at 
954-786-4191. 
 
afh 
 
cc:  Earl Bosworth, Assistant City Manager 
       Kate Belcher, Recreation Manager 
       Antonio Pucci, Contract Manager 


